
 

 
Year 2 Summer 1 2024 

 
Our topic is called… 

 
Secret Garden 

Things you can do to help your child: 
• Read to and read with your child daily 

• Make sure they have their full PE kit on the correct day. 

• Ask your child what they have been learning 

• Give them opportunities to visit the library or websites to 
‘read around’ the topic and gather information of interest to 
them. 

                        

 

Homework: 
• Homework will be sent out with various activities on for you 

to choose from. 

• Please make sure you complete all activities with your child 
by the end of each half term and they can be brought into 
school as and when children complete them. 

• We ask that your child has the opportunity to read as 
regularly as possible. It has been proven that reading up to 5 
minutes a day has a huge impact on progress. 

• Children should read a minimum of 3 times per week at 
home and should bring their books into school to be 
changed on Mondays and Thursdays. 

 


